
MEET THE TEACHER 
Mr Flint 

All About Me 

I am so excited to be your new teacher in 

September. I know we are going to have a 
great year of learning together and I am 

looking forward to meeting you soon. 

I have been teaching here at Griffe Field for 

over 10 years and I have worked with pretty 

much every year group in that time! 

I love to teach in Early Years and I get really 
excited to help children learn new skills and 

build their confidence to try new things. 

I believe that the most important thing that I 

do at school is to help children to build 

friendships and learn to play and learn as part 

of a team. I love to give children their own 
chance to shine and feel pride in what they 

have achieved.  

When I am not at school, I enjoy reading, 

playing board games and spending time with 

my family. I am married and have a son called 

Arthur and a daughter called Esmé! 

I can’t wait for you to come to Nursery and 

join the Daring Ducks Class.        From Mr Flint 

Dear Families,  

Welcome to Griffe Field Primary School’s 
Nursery! We are so excited to meet you and 
have you join our school community. 

Being in our Nursery is very exciting as we get 
to learn lots of new things together. We will 
learn about our world around us, how to form 
friendships, work as a team and use our 
creativity and imagination in different ways. 
You will not believe how much your child will 
learn and grow this year.  

We have so much planned to do and we can’t 
wait to meet you all properly soon! 

Here is a little information about your teacher 
so you can get to know them. 

My Favourites! 

Colour Green 

Drink Tea 

Food Spaghetti Bolognese 

Children’s Book 
Once Upon A Dragon’s Fire by 

Beatrice Blue 

Grown-up’s Book The Hobbit by JRR Tolkien 

Song Any good rock song! 

Season Spring 

Animal Bear 

Hobby Gardening 



 

The Daring Ducks Class 

Dear Families,  

 

Welcome to the Daring Ducks Class! To welcome you to Griffe Field, as a 

little treat, we are gifting you your very own Daring Duck to look after.  

To be a Daring Duck means to try new things, like starting a new nursery! 

Over the Summer, take your little duck with you on your adventures. You 

may also want to decorate it.  

It would be lovely to see some photos of what you and your little duck 

have been up to. Bring them with you on your first day. 

Could you also bring a photograph of your family and anything to share to 

help us find out something about you. It could be a picture of a place you 

have visited, or of you doing your favourite hobby. It would be lovely to 

get to know you better! 

We are very excited to meet you all properly and begin playing and 

learning together. 

Have an amazing Summer! 

 

From the teachers of Griffe Field Primary School 


